March 22, 2005 6480-2800-59070-20
OGC - 05083

John Donohoe, P.Eng.

Sr. Exploitation Engineer

Devon Canada Corporation

2000, 400 — 3™ Avenue S.W,

CALGARY, AB T2P 4H2

Dear Mr. Donohoe:

RE: APPLICATION FOR COMMINGLED PRODUCTION APPROVAL
Devon ARL et al Ojay c-45-C/93-1-16; WA# 18101

The OGC has reviewed your application dated February 9, 2005, for approval to commingle gas
production from two Cadomin intervals in the subject well.

The subject well has encountered two Cadomin zones separated by a thrust fault, with the upper Cadomin
repeat occurring from 3238 m MD - 3247.4 m MD and the lower Cadomin from 3267.4 m MD — 3282.2
m MD. The Commission has determined that these two Cadomin zones, as result of there proximity (25
m), are likely connected through faulting and fracturing and as such will be considered as one pool.
Therefore, formal approval and allocation factors will not be required for the upper and lower Cadomin
zones.

Should you have any questions, please contact the undersigned at (250) 952-0366.

Sincerely,

Richard Slocomb, P. Eng. P  Approval Letters to Industry
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